
 

To: All Prequalified Contractors 

From: Rachel Mills, PE  
Director, Division of Construction Procurement 

Date: January 24, 2023 

Subject: Electronic Certificate of Eligibility 

The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet, Division of Construction Procurement, will send the 
contractor's Certificate of Eligibility electronically beginning January 2023. 

The certificates will be emailed to the prequalification address in the contractor's file. Companies 
that want to confirm the email address or make a change should contact Rebecca Allen at 
Rebecca.Allen@ky.gov or Shella Eagle at Shella.Eagle@ky.gov. 

If you have questions, please contact Shella Eagle, Prequalification Branch Manager, directly at 
(502) 782-4815 or the email address above.

Andy Beshear 
GOVERNOR

TRANSPORTATION CABINET 
200 Mero Street 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 

Jim Gray 
SECRETARY 
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